
ADAMS COUNTY ENGINEER 
201 N POLK ST., MONROE, IN 46772  

Office: 260-692-6551   email: nrumschlag@co.adams.in.us 

ADAMS COUNTY BRIDGE 58 

Project No. 2023-06 

ADDENDUM #1 

Date: April 5, 2024 

The attention of all prospective Bidders on the subject project is directed to the following change in 

project specifications: 

 

Revise section 3.2 on page A-3 to read as follows: 

“The CONTRACTOR agrees that the Work shall be commenced no later than the date indicated in 

the Notice to Proceed and that the Work shall be prosecuted regularly, diligently and 

uninterruptedly at such a rate of progress as will insure Substantial Completion Date to December 

1, 2024 with Final Completion on or before December 31, 2024.” 

Revise SP-4 completion date to December 31, 2024. 

Revise SP-4 closure to 45 consecutive days to match. 

Revise SP-20 to 45 consecutive days closure to match 

 

Contractor Questions: 

1)  When is the bid due? 

The advertisement states that the bid is due at 12:30pm on April 11, 2024 at the Adams 
County Highway Department at 201 N. Polk St. Monroe, IN 46772. 

2)  What is the correct completion date and road closure time? 

The Completion Date has been extended and the consecutive closure duration remains at 45 days. 

3)  As an alternate to using Latex, would “BRIDGE DECK OVERLAY, SILICA FUME MODIFIED” using 

E5/Liquid Fly Ash per the INDOT specifications be allowed for the overlay? 

Silica Fume Modified will be accepted as an alternate material to the Latex Modified Concrete 

Overlay.  Bidders will be required to meet applicable INDOT Specifications and mix design, 

 

Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in final proposal. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

______________________ 

Nate Rumschlag, PE, MCM 

County Engineer 


